Regular meeting November 2, 2015 at Livingston City Hall at 6:00 p.m.

Alderman Present: David Langford

Bill Linder Cindy Robbins David Sadler II Bill Winningham

Alderman Absent: Lynn King

Mayor Curtis Hayes called the meeting to order.

Cindy Robbins made the motion to approve the minutes as handed out. David Sadler seconded the motion. The vote was 5 yes and 0 no.

Greg McDonald representing the Downtown Revitalization Committee presented an invoice in the amount of \$470.00 from Better Lawns for maintenance of square, parking lot and banners.

Bill Linder made the motion to approve paying the \$470.00 to Better Lawns out of Downtown Revitalization funds. Cindy Robbins seconded the motion. The vote was 5 yes and 0 no.

Greg McDonald also gave an update on Fall-o-Ween that was held on the square. He stated that it was a great success and that they are planning on having it again next year. He thanked everyone that was involved in making this event a success.

Mr. McDonald reported on the Central Park Project. He stated that they have received all of the permits that were needed and that the drawings had been submitted to TDEC for approval.

David Sadler made the motion to hire Cory Hamilton for Street Department to replace Lukas Reagan who resigned. David Langford seconded the motion. The vote was 5 yes and 0 no.

Bill Linder made the motion to adjourn. Cindy Robbins seconded the motion. The vote was 5 yes and 0 no.

	Mayor	
Attest:		
Vice-Mayor		